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OF THE UNITED STATES

If you suspect an animal fur garment is being falsely advertised or labeled for sale in the United States in violation of the
law, please fill out this form in as much detail as possible and return to The Humane Society of the United States. Include
time-stamped high resolution digital photographs, screen-grabs, and other photographic evidence whenever possible.
Please note, we cannot reply to all submissions. Learn more at www.humanesociety.org/furfree. Thank you for caring!

Your information (or leave blank to remain anonymous)
Name

Street address
City, State, Zip

Phone number

Cell phone
Email
Are you an HSUS member?

Can we contact you for further information?

Advertising information (if applicable)
Television/newspaper/magazine name
How is the advertisement false?

Retailer and online advertising information (if applicable)
Store address (for brick and mortar)
Web address (for online)
Exact wording of ad or website describing fur species (if any)
Exact working of ad or website describing fur country of origin (if any)
How is the online or in-store description false?

Garment information
Brand name

Style name/number
Exact wording of label/hangtag describing fur species (if any)
Exact wording of label/hangtag describing fur country of origin (if any)

RN or CA number

How is the garment label or hangtag false?

Provide additional information here describing the suspected violation in as much detail as possible:

Date ad/label was seen
Today’s date

Return by
mail: The Humane Society of the United States

Attn: Fur-Free Campaign
2100 L St. NW
Washington, DC 20037

email:  furfree@hsus.org; Subject line: “Fur Labeling Case Report”



